

Chatfield Boys Lacrosse

May 25 2022 - Chatfield Senior High School

ATTENDEES

Gina Mueller, President, Susan Torgerson (Vice President), John Mann (Treasurer), Lauri Epstein (Secretary), Sena Wiley, Brian Berwick, Kristen Harkness, Stephanie Wicks, Christopher Spangler, Rich Abeyta

- Equipment: Sena / Kristen
 - Coaches Gear - Complete and delivered
 - Pennies: Completed - numbers added! Thank you Sena!!
 - Uniform Return: Still missing a few
 - Player / Fan Gear for next season: we are reviewing different companies
 - Helmets: We have 6-7 remaining helmets

- VP / Fundraising: Susan
 - Spirit in the Stick Scholarship
 - Fundraising opportunities over the summer?

- Coach: Chris
 - DLC Summer League - starts June 13th. Monday nights at Rosamond.
 - Practices Tues/ Thurs 5pm - 6pm? Falcon?
 - Fall DLC with training and end of season tournament (Sept / Oct)
 - Winter league (not box) with 1 day of weightroom and 1 day of gym or turf space (start in January?)
 - Tryout week 3-5 days for the first 2 weeks indoor (budgeted item)
 - Location possibilities? Need to reserve..
 - Spring Break: East Coast, March 20-24, 2023

- Media: Lauri
 - 2026 player emails are being updated to system

- Treasurer: John / Shelley
 - Lax Cash is up to date. Only a few balances - working on closing those out.
 - Any outstanding invoices?

- Events: Jill / Stephanie
 - Banquet - Great Job and Thank you!! Any notes / updates for next year?

- Operations: Brian / Rich
 - 2022/23 Folder created - Brian is updating with the 2026 player forms we receive - where are you updating this? So we work off of the same sheet...
 - GroupMe: Can we resend link, if we haven't, to 2026 players. Welcome email went out on 5/21.
 - Delete 2022 players in August?
 - Need to find an Operations person to shadow Brian - to take over following year

- Various Items: Gina
 - Umbrellas: Almost out.. We will need to order more or do we want to do a Blanket? (Susan was looking into)?
 - Stickers: we still have several
 - Master Calendar: Need to update tonight - Lets adjust as needed, since we've made it through an actual season!! How do we make it better / What do we change?
 - For next season: Photographer decision.
 - Volunteer forms: What can we change for next year?
 - How can we reduce the booster fee - any ideas? Fundraising over summer?
 - Banquet cost - how did we do this year?
 - Add more \$\$ to teambuilding event and \$100 to CHSAA
 - ADD Filming of JV games next year - when possible - cost?
 - Explain to families how to access game film?
 - Next Board Meeting will be in August for budget review